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The Oregon legal system recently decided this matter. State forests and the 

resources within them - water, air, wildlife habitat and recreational opportunities - 

belong to all state residents, not to any particular county. Why relitigate this issue? If 

counties need additional funds, it's time to look for new and better solutions. And will 

this add new rules and fees for Oregonians who want to enjoy the forests they've had 

access to in the past? 


